DEFROST THE ROUTINE, SPARK THE JOY!

As the cold weather approachs, let's heat things up with creative ideas,



Welcome to **December's Newsletter**, where we embrace the cold season and gear up to make the end of the year unforgettable. Let's shake off the old routines, spark creativity, and get ready to step into the new year with confidence and a whole lot of fun!

THIS MONTH'S FOCUS: SPONTANEITY

In **December**, we focused on spontaneity through fun improvisation games and interactive activities. These exercises help kids embrace their **unique** selves, building character and confidence!

WHY SPONTANEITY MATTERS

Spontaneity helps children:

- Improves problem-solving and creative thinking on the spot.
- Teaches how to analyze and respond thoughtfully.
- Helps students take risks and express themselves comfortably.
- Encourages creativity and developing a personal style.
- Builds confidence and effective communication skills.



Introducing our new DHA Studio - Experience the magic of Helen O'Grady!



helenogrady.com.pk

Phone: +92 324 3239240

Email: info@helenogrady.com.pk, enquiries.helenogrady@gmail.com



SEE HOW FAR OUR KIDS HAVE COME

At the beginning of the term, many children were hesitant to speak up. Now, they radiate confidence, tackling challenges with enthusiasm and performing with ease. Parents have shared heartwarming stories of how their children have blossomed both in and outside the classroom.

This month, we've focused on improving verbal communication through role-playing and public speaking activities, helping students express ideas clearly and confidently. These skills boost their stage presence and real-life interactions.

WINTER STUDIO CLASSES FOR

AGES 4 AND UP

Our studio classes are a hit with kids aged four and above. These sessions are a fantastic way for children to explore their personalities in a fun and supportive environment. Through guided activities, we help them express themselves, understand their emotions, and interact positively with others.

We're also encouraging students to explore our after school sessions for the Helen O'Grady Drama Program or join our studio classes, held every Saturday.

These sessions provide an excellent opportunity for kids to develop their confidence, creativity, and communication skills in a fun and welcoming environment.



Exciting News: A New Studio in DHA

We are thrilled to announce our new space in **DHA!**

Address: 16-c 3rd Zulfiqar Commercial Street DHA Phase 8 (Above Kumon Centre)

This vibrant and interactive facility is designed to inspire and engage young learners like never before. Choose Helen O'Grady to boost your child's confidence, communication, and creativity through fun drama activities that help them thrive in all areas of life.



MOREINFORMATION





🐡 helenogrady.com.pk 🔌 Phone: +92 324 3239240



Email: info@helenogrady.com.pk,enquiries. helenogrady@gmail.com